
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Winsper Group are pleased to confirm that the agency is now members of and affiliated to the National 

Association of Estate Agents (NAEA) – Membership Number M1093378, and conduct all property sales 

adhereing to their Codes of Practice.  The NAEA, established in 1962, is the UK’s leading professional body 

for estate agency, with the goal of upholding good practice and high professional standards within this field. 

The group are also proud to announce its relationship and membership of the Association of Residential 

Lettings Agents (ARLA) – Membership Number M1093378 and champion their ‘Best Practice’.  ARLA was 

founded in 1981, as the professional and regulatory body for lettings agents in the UK, following a detailed 

analysis of this sector, overarched by the National Federation of Property Professionals (NFoPP). 

The Winsper Group puts their clients first and as such have registered and now form part of The Property 

Ombudsman Scheme (TPO) – Membership Number D8801.  This scheme, effective from 2009, allows for 

independent redress, for all parties concerns.  By dealing with a member of the TPO, the public may be 

confident about the agents approach in its dealings with actual and potential buyers and sellers of 

residential property or lettings in the UK. 

Principal of The Winsper Group, David Winsper MSc, MNAEA, MARLA, MInstRE said; 

“ This is fantastic news for The Winsper Group, as it gives confidence to all our prospective clients that we 

will deliver an exceptional service and uphold the Codes of Practice expected from all three industry 

prominent institutions, whilst delivering our  unique service of; 

 Low, Flat, Fixed Rate Fees – Any Property, Any Size.” 
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